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      BY E-MAIL  
 
May 17, 2018 
 
Joel Denomy, M.A. CFA 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York ON  M2J 1P8 
joel.denomy@enbridge.com  
 
 
Dear Mr. Denomy:  
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

Liberty Village Pipeline Project 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2018-0096 
 

On April 6, 2018, Enbridge filed an application with the OEB seeking an order granting 
leave to construct a natural gas distribution pipeline in the Liberty Village area of the 
City of Toronto.  
 
In a letter dated May 15, 2018, Enbridge Gas informed the OEB that its application did 
not include information related to an 85 metre segment of the proposed natural gas 
pipeline. Enbridge Gas expects to update the original application and Environmental 
Report to include the missing information by June 13, 2018.  
 
The OEB will place the application in abeyance until the filing of the noted updates. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kristi Sebalj 
Registrar 

mailto:joel.denomy@enbridge.com

